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06 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Before half term we communicated about the ‘How to Prepare for PPEs Evening’ and 
asked you to save the date for this important event. This will take place on Wednesday 8 
November and will start at 5:30pm, running until approximately 7:30pm.  
 

The evening will consist of a series of interactive workshops covering the following:  
 

• Creating a revision timetable  
• Using flashcards to revise  
• Effective mind mapping  
• What does effective revision look like? 
  

There will also be an opportunity for parents to purchase revision guides to support 
students’ preparation for their PPEs. We ran a similar evening last year for Year 11 
students and parents and received excellent feedback.  
 
We would like to see as many of our students there as possible and ask that, if you are 
attending, you complete the attached MS Form to confirm your attendance.  
Y11 Preparing for Exams Support Evening  
 

On Wednesday, please arrive at the school’s main hall ready for a prompt 5:30 start. We 
look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Kind regards  

 
 

  
 

 

Mr N Donlan  
Director of Achievement  

https://forms.office.com/e/2dxb2XKNfe

